Cathy Caprio Albanese

From: Edward L Schultz <eschultz@wipfli.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 12:36 PM

To: corporations

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: ATTENTION: SOS.RI.GOV FORM SUBMISSION

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RI Department of State. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
yecognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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Name : Edward L Schultz
Email: eschultz@wipfli.com

Message

Greetings from Wisconsin! The current street address of our partnership's, Wipfli LLP, Contact Information # 001678869
is changing: From: 3703 Oakwood Hills Parkway, €au Claire, Wil 54701 To: 4890 Owen Ayres Ct., Suite 200 Eau Claire, WI

54701 Is there a form we need to submit to accomplish the address change? Best Regards, Ed



